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Here is the link for January 2, 2022
Just click on the link! That's it!
If you'd like to watch the worship after Sunday, you can just click on this link too!

Christmas 2 January 2, 2022 https://voutu.be/hAuOqDg9Nzo

To read Pr. June's Sermon from last Sunday, Click Here
http://revjunewilkinssermons.blogspot.com/



https://youtu.be/hAuOqDg9Nzo
http://revjunewilkinssermons.blogspot.com/
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CLC COUNCIL UPCOMING INFO

2022 Congregational Council will be installed on Sunday, January 9. Please
welcome our new 2022 Council as they come forward to accept their call to
minister as leaders of our family of faith.

The 2022 Council President will not be elected until the January 18, 2022,
Council Meeting, at 6:30 pm, in Heinrich's Hall.




CELEBRATE MLK'!

MLE Commmunity Choir

Saturday, January Sth, 7pm

AT CHRIST LUTHERAN!

Service Ministry---

Serve.

the Thursday Lunch Break program, the CLC Preschool
and Deep Well will be Sunday, January 9---not Sunday,
January 2 (the usual 1st Sunday date). We are all
recovering from the holidays! The shelves of the LFP are

The next congregation collection for the Little Free Pantry,

getting thin and could use some additional supplies. The

Lunch Break can always use water and bags of chips for the packed lunches. Please
consider bringing some of the listed items to church (the blue wagon in the Ministry Lobby)
on January 9--or any time you happen to be at CLC! Our community client/guests certainly
appreciate our committed outreach to them.

canned fruit
pasta

pasta sauce

Immediate needed items:

Chef Boyardee products
individual boxes of breakfast cereal

1 # bags of white rice individual cartons of shelf ready milk
canned beans paper towels

canned vegetables liquid hand soap

canned fish and meat bottled water

individual bags of potato chips




HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE PRESCHOOL!

BIRTHDAYS IN JANUARY

1/2 Vera Conway, CONGRATULATIONS

Linda Sheetz 1/17 Nathaniel Gosdin
1/6 Gary Fons AND 1/18 Julie Vaglienti
1/7 David Kuhlmann 1/20 Fran Baseslice,
1/9 Tony Olesh, BEST WISHES! Henry Johns
Sondra Bush - - ot s Tt 1/23 Leslie Heavener
1/11 Nolan Hanson Io:/ 22: ;:C(I)l:gl:d 0please email 1/25 Nancy Englund
1/13 Alice Williard, the office: info1@clchhi.com 1/26 Ed Stafford
Naomi Gosdin with any corrections. 1/28 Connie Simon
1/14 Doris Stickel 1/30 Beth Harwood

1/15 Patricia Bassford

Wednesday Bible Study
11 a.m. via Zoom, Resumes on Jan. 5

“Celebrate God” with us at our Zoom Bible Study

With the holiday season quickly approaching, “Celebrating
God”, is an invitation to celebrate. Throughout thirteen sessions,
the celebration of who God Is, what God has done, and how God
strengthens us through worship will bring you comfort, courage and joy in your faith journey.

Join us via Zoom for about an hour on Wednesday mornings beginning at 11am. Over the next 13
weeks, we will be “Celebrating God” with people of the Old and New Testaments and look to
Revelation for God’s plan for the future. The weekly discussions stand alone, so if you can’t join us
every week, no problem. Join when you can. Never been part of a Bible Study before? Our studies
take us from Bible times into the challenges of being a Christian in 2021. We are a caring group
that is open to all. If you have questions, contact Kathy Mork at klmork@yahoo.com. Study
guides are available in the office.

Join Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/j/67291082877?
pwd=UU1qK2pjR21vZnd1WVNOWXRsSTJ4Z209
Meeting ID: 672 910 8287 Passcode: 247876



mailto:info@clchhi.com
mailto:klmork@yahoo.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6729108287?pwd%3DUU1qK2pjR21vZnd1WVNOWXRsSTJ4Zz09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw1jUZ2xVv3a6XT7jnw3kHDp

Ladies Book Club---

The Ladies Book Club will meet on Saturday, January 15 at 1:30 pm at the community room at
Waterwalk Apartments Building 1 (behind Guiseppe's Pizza and TJMaxx, north of Kroger) on
Shelter Cove Lane. At this time, we will select our book choices for 2022 from a list already
submitted by members. If you love to read, enjoy discussing books, and relish fellowship with
other church members, this is a group for you! Please join us! Contact Chris Wilcox at
843-384-1667 or christineewilcox@aol.com for further information about our group and

how to gain access to the Waterwalk community room!

BOOK CLUB LUNCHEON ON DECEMBER 18 AND
CELEBRATION OF MARAJEANE ZODTNER'S BIRTHDAY!



mailto:christineewilcox@aol.com

" The Staff at Christ Lutheran would like
» o to sincerely thank you all for your love and
® & * appreciation you showed by contributing to the
, "Christmas Purse" Fund.
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Nancy, Tami & Garrett

Prayers-- PRAVEDR b
(Most recent are put at the top of the list) Re unes l— $
Please advise the office if situations have changed. q

Thank You!

In memory of John Babbitts:

(formerly from Sparta, New Jersey) passed away peacefully surrounded by
family on December 24, 2021. John was an active member of the community
and his church, Island Lutheran. John was admired by all who met him and
will be greatly missed.

Before retiring to Hilton Head Island in 2012, John was Regional Vice
President of Cumberland Farms for 38 years. In 1964, John graduated from
Technical School. At the age of 21, John owned “Tastee Spot” ice cream shop in
Newark, NJ for 6 years. John worked from a very young age at various jobs,
always a hard worker, never stopping even after retirement. John’s true
passion was cooking, and he spent many mornings and evenings cooking for
his church community both in New Jersey and Hilton Head Island and was the
founding member of “Christ Loyal Chefs” at Christ Lutheran Church, HHI.
John was a member of the social committee at Indigo Run and chaired many




events as well as a board member of the Preserve at Indigo Run.

A memorial service for John will be held at a future date at Island Lutheran
Church, Hilton Head Island, SC. Memorial donations may be made to Ron
Foley Pancreatic Cancer Foundation Inc. or Island Lutheran Church, HHI.

Patti Bassford

Ellen Gifford (Sister of Janet Garnjost), has passed away in Arkansas
Kathy Mork who has been diagnosed with breast cancer.

Gloria Szymanski (Robin Baselice's mother)

Pat (sister-in-law) of Tami Kuhlmann

Bob Bacher (broken hip, in rehab)

Jim Woods (Lois Gregory's son-in-law)

Herm and Marilyn Kuhlmann (David's parents) who are in a nursing home in
Missouri.

Deanna Coyne is requesting prayer for her brother, Jim Donaldson, who is very ill.
David Gendlsen, cancerous brain tumor, friend of Robin and Fran Baselice
Dana Dapolito, relative of Robin and Fran Baselice, reoccurring cancer.

Gary Gregory (Lois Gregory's son) for ongoing health issues

Any prayer requests for Christ Lutheran members or friends can be shared with Linda in the church
office at info@clchhi.com or with Pr. June at pastorjune@clchhi.com. Please include the person's
address that you wish us to pray for. If you’d like to call the office, you can do so between 8:00 am

and 4:00 pm Monday- Thursday at (843)785-5560.

Sunday, January 2
10:00 am Second Sunday after Christmas
worship with Communion

Monday, January 3
New Years Holiday, Church Office Closed

Wednesday, January 5
11:00 am Back Pack Buddies, Heinrich's Hall
3:00 pm Bell Rehearsal

Thursday, January 6
11:00 am Back Pack Buddies, Heinrich's Hall

Saturday, January 8



https://webmailb.netzero.net/webmail/new/5?userinfo=b7fce8e3c8f2a81f9d40816855d15c6b&count=1616542800&randid=490995964
https://webmailb.netzero.net/webmail/new/5?userinfo=b7fce8e3c8f2a81f9d40816855d15c6b&count=1616542800&randid=490995964

7 pm Martin Luther King Concert, Heinrich's Hall

Church Office Hours:
Monday - Thursday: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
843-785-5560




